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June 2, 2022 

Linda Miller, AICP 
Avalon Engineering, Inc. 
2503 Del Prado Boulevard South, Suite 200 
Cape Coral, FL 33904 
Via E-Mail Only: linda@avaloneng.com 

RE: EXTENSION LETTER 
Burnt Store Mixed-Use Development 
CPA2021-00009 

Dear Ms. Miller, 

The Planning Section has reviewed your request, received June 1, 2022, for an extension 
of the response time for the above referenced project. Staff recognizes that you are actively 
pursuing submittal of a concurrent rezoning request that will help to address some of the 
comments made in the most recent request for additional information. Please be advised 
that your request for an extension has been granted for an additional 90 days. The 
extension will expire on September 12, 2022. The request may be deemed withdrawn if 
additional information is not provided by this date. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (239) 533-8585 or bdunn@leegov.com 

Sincerely, 
Lee County Department of Community Development 

Brandon Dunn, Principal Planner 
Planning Section 

cc: Mikki Rozdolski, Manager, Planning Section 
Case File 

P.O. Box 398, Fort Myers, Florida 33902-0398 I (239) 533-2111 I leegov.com 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 



June 1, 2022 

Avalon Engineering, Inc. 
2503 Del Prado Boulevard South, Suite 200 

Cape Coral , Florida 33904 
Phone: (239) 573-2077 Web: AvalonEng.com 

#EB 0003128 

Mr. Brandon Dunn, Principal Planner 

Department of Community Development 

Planning Section 

1500 Monroe Street 

Ft. Myers, Florida 33901 

Via-Email: BDunn@leegov.com 

PROJECT: CPA2021-00009 Burnt Store Mixed-Use Development 

SUBJECT: Request for Extension to the Planning Review Deadline 

Dear Mr. Dunn: 

We are requesting an extension to the 90 day planning review deadline from the insufficiency 

letter dated March 16, 2022, for the above subject project. 

The extension is being requested as we would like to submit the rezoning application for this 

project concurrently with the responses to comments. Th is extension will allow us time to 

submit a complete rezon ing application and obtain the required supplementary documents. 

We respectfully request your approval of an extension to the planning review deadline. 

Sincerely, 

AVALON ENGINEERING, INC. 

Linda Miller, AICP 

Vice President 
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